
                    
                  

                                                           
 
 
 

RAME PENINSULA PUBLIC TRANSPORT USERS GROUP  

 
     ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

                        WILL BE HELD IN THE 

             TORPOINT TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

            COMMITTEE ROOM (1-3 Buller Road, Torpoint) 

 ON THURSDAY 27thOCTOBER 2022 FROM 2.00PM 
                                         
       SENIOR OFFICERS FROM GO CORNWALL BUS   

         & CORNWALL COUNCIL WILL BE PRESENT  

       TO PARTICIPATE & ANSWER QUESTIONS ETC. 
        
 

        Topping the Agenda this year will of course be the substantial  
      recent cuts to Local Bus Services in South East Cornwall and 

      this will act as a follow up to the well attended Public Meeting           
                              held on the 20th June in Crafthole      
                  
                       
          

 A WARM WELCOME IS EXTENDED TO ALL 
            
              (Your interest and support would be appreciated. It    
           could prove to be important and help make a difference) 
          
          
 
          


